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Consumer correspondence for docket 20210034. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: bknepp1822@gmail.com <bknepp1822@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 202111:11 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20210034-EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08257-2021 

This is regarding Tampa Electric seeking approval for rate adjustment, docket #20210034-EI. 

For the standard residential rate (RS) they want to increase the basic service charge of $15.05 per month (which is 
$0.485 per day, 31-day month) to $0.70 per day (which is $21.70 per month, 31-day month). That is about a 44% 
increase. That is way too much. I don't know of anyone who has received a 44% pay increase. 

Then the energy and demand charge for the first 1000 kWh is going from $0.05225 per kWh to $0.06600 per kWh. That 
is a 26% increase. Again, that is way too much. 

The additional kWh charge is increasing 23% from $0.06225 kWh to $0.07600 kWh. This is also too much. 

I know everything has increased in cost, but let's not pile more on to the already broken bank. 

Thanks, 
Robert Knepp 
4405 Merrick Run Lane 
Valrico, FL 33596 
813-409-3155 
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